
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE  
MID-COLUMBIA FIRE AND RESCUE CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION  

THURSDAY, MARCH 24, 2022; 12:00 PM PST.  
MCFR STATION 1 

PUBLIC COMMENT GUIDELINES 
 
This is notice of a Public Hearing of the Mid-Columbia Fire and Rescue Civil Service Commission. The 
Civil Service Commission will convene a public hearing to receive testimony regarding a request to 
amend the Civil Service Rules in accordance with Rule III, Subsections 1 and 3 of these rules. The public 
hearing is scheduled for Thursday, March 24, 2022, at 12:00 p.m. PST at Mid-Columbia Fire and Rescue, 
Station 1, 1400 W. 8th Street. Documents relating to this proposed amendment will be posted for viewing 
on Mid-Columbia Fire and Rescue’s webpage at www.mcfr.org on Wednesday, March 16, 2022.  
 
Members of the public or taxpayers will be provided the opportunity to submit public testimony during the 
public hearing that the Commission may consider or by submitting their written communications via 
electronic mail to the following e-mail address: rpalmer@mcfr.org. Written communication will be 
accepted until 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 23, 2022. Questions and comments received from the 
public or taxpayers via e-mail will be addressed to the Civil Service Commission during the public hearing.   
 
 
PLEASE POST IN THE LEGAL NOTICE SECTION OF THE NEWPAPER ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 
16, 2022. THANK YOU.  

http://www.mcfr.org/
mailto:rpalmer@mcfr.org

